
 

  

Patton Elevated Storage Tank 

The Patton Elevated Storage Tank is located along Patton Blvd near US Hwy 90 as shown in 

the map below.  This project will stabilize pressures in the western portion of Pressure Zone 

(PZ) 828 and provide additional storage once SAWS integrates PZ 828 with PZ 846. This Project 

is recommended to ensure that SAWS meets TCEQ criteria for level of service. 

When Work Will Occur?  

• A Request for Qualifications will be issued in the 2nd quarter of 2024. 

• Construction is anticipated to begin in the 1st quarter of 2027.  

• Estimated construction budget is more than $10,000,000 
 

What to Expect: 

• Design of a new Elevated 
Storage Tank (EST) in PZ 828 

• The proposed EST will connect 
directly to an existing on-site 12-
inch water main. 

• Installation of piping, fencing, 
pavement, SCADA controls, 
electrical, and security features. 

 

For More Information: 

Ismael Rosales, P.E.  
210-233-3705  

SAWS Public Relations: 
Cecilia Picazo  
210-233-3750  
 


